
BOURNE ELSEA PARK CHURCH OF ENGLAND PRIMARY ACADEMY 
CEO/Executive Headteacher: Mrs S J Moore 

Head of School: Mrs L Jordan 

Email: BEP.enquiries@abbeyacademies.co.uk 

Sandown Drive                   Tel: 01778 426968 

Bourne  
                                                                                                                        5th November 2024 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

YEAR 4 VISIT TO PETERBOROUGH MUSEUM 

TUESDAY 10th DECEMBER 2024 

As part of our Roman topic, we have arranged for Year 4 to visit Peterborough Museum on 

Tuesday 10th December 2024. Pupils will experience everyday activities Roman men, women and 

children would have been involved in and discuss what life used to be like in Britain nearly 2000 

years ago.   

 

The visit will take place during school hours but as we will be leaving immediately after 

registration, please ensure that your child is at school for 8.45 a.m. We will return to school 

before the end of the school day.  

 

The children will need to wear full school uniform and bring with them, in a suitable backpack 

that they can carry themselves: 

• A packed lunch  

• Two resealable drinks (not fizzy) 

• A morning snack 

 

We are asking for a voluntary contribution of £13.90 per child towards the cost of the visit. 

Please be aware that as a school we cannot go ahead if we run the risk of making a loss and this 

visit will not therefore go ahead without sufficient support. When deciding whether or not to 

run such an event, consideration has been given to the increased pressure on family finances due 

to the current economic climate.  Please do let us know if you require any additional support in 

this respect by emailing BEP.enquiries@abbeyacademies.co.uk  Payment should be made by 

ParentMail +Pay Friday 6th December. 

 

If you are able to assist in accompanying us on this visit, please speak to your child’s class teacher. 

 

We are all looking forward to an exciting day. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Miss L Ockwell & Mrs J Shore  

Year 4 Class Teachers 
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